
FedEx Tour Information 
 
Our next Freight Subcommittee meeting will be a tour of the FedEx Express 
Packaging Facility in Washington DC! 
 
Senior Manager Dave Smith has been gracious enough to offer a tour to the TPB 
Freight Group.   
 
The tour/meeting will take place on Thursday July 9, 2009 at 7:30 AM, when the 
facility is in action. 
 
Please RSVP if you would like to attend so we have an accurate head count.  E-
mail or call Karin Foster.  kfoster@mwcog.org or 202-962-3206. 
 
FedEx Address: 
FedEx , 1501 Eckington Place, NE Washington DC, 20002 
 
Parking: 
There is parking at the facility.  FedEx employees will direct you to an appropriate 
spot.  (Please let me know if you plan to drive).   
 
Metro: 
FedEx is a short walk from the New York-Florida Ave-Gallaudet University Metro 
Station on the Red Line.   
Exit the Metro Station, head towards Florida Avenue.  Go Left up Florida Avenue 
for two blocks.  Wendy’s will be on your Left and FedEx will be on your Right at 
Eckington Place intersection. 
 
Dress: 
Walking shoes, casual. 
 
Date/Time: 
Thursday July 9, 2009, 7:30-9:30 AM.  Please arrive promptly so we can begin 
on time. 
 


